
JAYPEE PUBLIC SCHOOL, GREATER NOIDA 
SUB: RAM NAVMI HOLIDAY  

 
 
JPSGN/PO/2021-22/16                                                                                                   20.04.2021 
	

Dear Parents, 

Greetings!! Hope you are doing well!! 

Kindly note that Wednesday, 21st April,2021 will be a holiday on account of Ram Navmi. 

 

 

With best wishes,  

 
 
 
Ms. Meeta Bhandula 
Principal  
 

	


